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WATER MAINTENANCE NOTICE

DEAR WATER CUSTOMER,

THE VILLAGE OF WAYNESVILLE WATER DEPARTMENT / SMITHCORP
COMPLETED THE MAINTENANCE TO THE WATER LINES IN YOUR
AREA. THERE WILL BE NO BOIL ADVISORY. WE APOLOGIZE FOR THE
INCONVIENENCE.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, YOU MAY CALL THE OFFICE

AT 513-897-8015. WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING.



